
 

 

 

 

July 8, 2022 

 

Board Memo 021-2022: NAPS Training Page Launched  

 

Executive Board, 

 

As we continue to evolve our website to provide better resources and educational data to assist 

working EAS in the field and NAPS Leaders, NAPS Headquarters, in conjunction with the 

Executive Board training committee last week, launched a new training page found here. The 

page can also be found under the Members tab on our website. On this page, you will find 

reference materials including the updated NAPS Officer Training Manual and Branch Officer 

training materials.  

 

Please share this information with your membership.  

 

Thank you and be safe. 
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